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NOV 1 :, 1979
Ref: SA/JMcG

Ronald L. Wascom
Division of Radiation Control
Natural Resources and Energy
Department of Conservation
P.O. Box 14690
Baton Rouge, Louisiana

Dear Mr. Wascom:

In March, you sent us a report concerning an incident involving a Tech
Ops 616 exposure device. Our licensing htaff contacted Tech Ops and
received the enclosed response, which they feel is adequate.

I am sorry for the delay in sending you a copy of the response. If I

can be of any further assistance, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

W a.nt W ~
dahnMcGrath
State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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